March 31, 2015

Acute Medical Services
Jody Meads

P.O. Box 15010
Humble, TX 77346

Dear Mr. Meads:

ATCEMS is currently reviewing the supplemental documentation provided by Acute Medical Services
in response to the preliminary review of your franchise application. In order to complete the review, and
in compliance with City Ordinance 10-2-82, ATCEMS is requesting that the following vehicles and
their maintenance records be brought to the ATCEMS Headquarters for inspection on Tuesday, April 7,
2015 between the hours of 12:00 p.m. and 2:00 p.m.:

Year Make Model Style Plate Vin

2014 Mercedes Sprinter Type 11 DFL-8644 WP3PE7TCCXE870356

2014 Ford Medix Type CYK-2941 1IFDWE3FSEDA12013
RP90 III

The ATCEMS Headquarters are located at: 15 Waller Street
2™ Floor
Austin, Texas 78702

Rick Branning, ATCEMS Customer Care Program Manager, will conduct the vehicle inspection.

Please contact me directly at 512-972-7211 or via email at Kerri.Lang@austintexas.gov if you have
questions.

,
of\ﬁ
Pirector of Administration & Finance

The City of Austin is cormmitted to compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Ac.
Reasonable modifications and equal access to communications will be provided upon request.



